
 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Pls be informed that FCDL has stared a new Block Train Service 

from Vladivostok to Moscow under DDP term.(r/w station 

Silikatnaya). 

 

 

 

 

We will continue to keep our good service to all of you and look forward 

to having your continual support.  

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact us and or our local 

agents. 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Fesco Lines China Company Ltd. 

 
FESCO LINES CHINA COMPANY LTD 
中国.上海虹口区东大名路 908号金岸大厦 8楼 F座 
电话：86 21-65957600 传真：86 21-65957601 
 


